
 

TOWN OF TUXEDO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

            TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Tuxedo Town Board 

on November 19, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. at the Town Tuxedo Town Hall, 1 Temple Drive, in said 

Town regarding the Orange County Multi-Jurisdictional Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan. 

            The Town invites comments on the County Plan at such public hearing.  Copies of the 

Plan are available for review at the Town Clerk’s Office. 

            Disabled citizens who require assistance in attending said public hearing, or in furnishing 

comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned to request such assistance.   

            By order of the Town Board of the Town of Tuxedo, dated November 9, 2018. 

 

 

                                                                        Donna Matthews 

                                                                        Town Clerk 
 


